
From: Let's Go! <Letsgo@mmc.org> 
Reply-To: Joel Richard <RICHAJ5@mainehealth.org> 
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 at 11:37 AM 
To: Matt Nelson <mnelson@sanford.org> 
Subject: Congratulations from Let's Go! 5-2-1-0 

Greetings! 

Let’s Go!, an obesity prevention initiative, would like to thank your school district staff for participating 
in our 2020-21 program year, especially during a global pandemic. Schools are recognized for 
implementing Let’s Go! strategies that support healthy eating and active living.  

We are pleased to announce that the following school(s) in your district achieved Let’s Go! recognition 
for the 2020-21 program year.  

• Carl J Lamb School

We also commend all the hard work, innovation, and commitment led by your School Nutrition staff to 
ensure all students had access to healthy foods whether they were remote learning or in person.  We 
realized our Let’s Go! recognition criteria for School Nutrition had limits due to COVID-19 protocols and 
constraints. This year we celebrated ALL school cafeterias with a Thank You poster. 

We applaud the staff who implement Let’s Go! strategies in these schools. Achieving recognition is no 
easy task. Let’s Go! is committed to supporting your schools to cultivate healthy behaviors whether 
students are remote learning or in the classroom. We will continue to support your district in creating an 
environment where the healthy choice is the easy choice. 

Let’s Go! is proud to work with school districts like yours and we appreciate all you do to help create 
healthy environments. If you have any comments or questions, please feel free to contact your Let’s Go! 
Coordinator, Casey Marcotte at clmarcotte@smhc.org.  

Best regards, 

Emily Walters, MPH 
Director of Let’s Go! 
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